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COMING SOON: Campbell Park & Ride
Lot and Shuttle

Residents of Campbell, Willow Glen, and surrounding areas will soon have access to a new,

FREE Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle with a direct connection to the main hospital campus.



https://mailchi.mp/4a2b9250d983/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-february-10-15803472?e=[UNIQID]

Hallcorr

The new Campbell shuttle will provide a convenient and comfortable ride directly to
Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur

A new FREE Campbell Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle pilot program is coming soon
for Stanford Health Care and Lucile Packard Children's Hospital staff - opening
on Monday, February 20, 2023.

This new park and ride lot will be located at 600 E Hamilton Ave, Campbell,
CA - conveniently located off of Highway 17. The shuttle will provide a direct
connection from the lot to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur.

With the Campbell Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle, you can enjoy:

e Free parking
e Free Wi-Fi while traveling on the shuttle
e Convenient fuel delivery & earned car washes with Yoshi!

A free parking hangtag will be required to park in the Campbell Park & Ride Lot.
Apply for your free hangtag permit here.

Campbell Shuttle:

The new shuttle will operate during peak morning and afternoon/evening
commuting hours, with morning trips leaving Campbell between 6:00am -
9:00am, and evening trips leaving the main hospital campus between 3:00pm -
7:15pm. A detailed schedule will be available in the coming weeks.


https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/5453f588b5774ce3890e1eec5f7a882c

The shuttle will have a badge reader onboard. Staff boarding the shuttle will be
asked to scan their staff ID badge upon entry.

Fuel & Wash at the Park & Ride!

Staff who have a valid (free) Campbell Park & Ride hangtag permit are eligible
to sign up for Yoshi fuel delivery service at no additional cost. If you use the app
to buy gas, a delivery truck will come and fill up your tank while you're at work!

e Fuel will be comparably priced with local gas stations
e No delivery fee*
e Just schedule, leave your fuel hatch open, and come back to a full tank!

*Up to 6 deliveries per month. A delivery fee will apply to the 7th, 8th, etc delivery
within 1 month.

Earn a FREE detail car wash!

Staff who park at the Campbell Park & Ride lot at least 12 times in 1 month can
earn a free car wash ($89 value!**).

“*the value of the car wash will be taxable as imputed income. Claiming the free
car wash is optional, and tax will not apply if the car wash is not accepted. Please

reach out with any questions regarding the tax impact.

To learn more about the new Campbell Park & Ride pilot program, click the link

below:
CLICKTO LEARN MORE

Get Convenient Transportation

Assistance Through Text

Text Stanford Medicine Transportation Services today!



http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
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Text Message
Today 7:30 AM

Hi is this transportation services

Thats correct! Thanks for reaching
out to transporation services.

How can | help you?

Where can | park my bike?

On the Move? Get Quick Transportation Assistance via Text!

Need a convenient resource to help you with your transit, parking permit, staff
shuttle, and commuting questions? Then look no further, contact the Hospital
Transportation Operations Center (HTOC) today!

HTOC is fully staffed and eager to assist you with all your transportation needs.
From applying for commuter benefits to providing biking resources, parking
information, and more, HTOC is here to make your commute stress-free.
Contact the Hospital Transportation Operations Center anytime through call,
text, or email for efficient and hassle-free assistance. Calls are monitored 24/7,
So you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services looks forward to hearing from you!



Call or text: 650.736.8000
Email: TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org

The Hoover Pavilion Bicycle Cage
IS Now Open!

The new Hoover Pavilion bicycle cage provides enclosed bicycle parking for hospital staff

The new Hoover Pavilion bicycle cage offers a convenient and secure place for
hospital staff to store their bicycle

Exciting news for bicycle commuters!

The new staff bicycle cage outside of Hoover Pavilion, located at 211 Quarry
Road, and Neuroscience Health Center, located at 213 Quarry Road, is available
NOw.

The new bicycle parking facility provides parking for over 40 bicycles and is
accessible using a Stanford Health Care or Lucile Packard Children's Hospital
staff ID badge. The bike cage is conveniently located near the shower and
locker room at Hoover Pavilion so you can freshen up after your ride. For more
details about the shower and locker room facilities at the main hospital
campus, click here.


http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Bike-Showers

For information about the Hoover Pavilion bicycle cage or the other available
bicycle facilities on the main campus, click the button below.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

The SRI Park & Ride Lot (Menlo Park) and the Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot (near
Levi Stadium) provide FREE parking and transportation for staff at the main
hospital campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that
connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!

For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services , or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is

operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.
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